
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1717 

Chelan, Washington   98816 
(509) 682-5464 

 
 

October 3, 2019 
 
 
Executive Secretary  
  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Executive Secretary, 
 
This filing is submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., G-121. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to request an extension of time to file tariff revisions 
requested by the Commission pursuant to Docket TG-180267 regarding commingled 
recycling service in Chelan County.    
 
The Commission approved rates to become effective May 1, 2018 bases on estimates of 
participation and operating costs provided by the Company with assistance from 
Commission Staff.  The Staff requested the Commission require the Company to file 
tariff revisions by October 15, 2019 that included actual data regarding the operations.   
 
Since the roll out of this program the Company has experienced participation rates of 
about half of what was estimated.  As a result, the Company has yet to have enough 
material to ship to a processor.  The Company anticipates having a load ready to be 
shipped this month and has contacted a processor, but does not have any quoted rates as 
of this date.  Without shipping the recycling material, that key cost is not known or 
measurable. 
 
The Company is requesting a one month extension of time to file the requested tariff 
revisions to obtain actual processing costs.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 682-5464; our 
fax number is (509) 682-5379; and our email address is zippydisposal@hotmail.com. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Glen A. Austin, Controller 
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
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